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Hapton Annual Parish Meeting 
 

Monday, 8th May 2018 
 

Present:  Councillor Birbeck (in the Chair) and Councillors Downham, Garrigan, Greenwood 
and Lakeland. 

 
Others: Michael Greenwood (Lengthsman) and Steve Watson (Clerk) plus 1 residents. 
 
Annual Parish Meeting Agenda 
 
AM17/18/001 Apology for absence and reasons given 
 
 Apologies were submitted on behalf of Borough Councillor Jean Cunningham.  
 
AM17/18/002 Minutes of the last Annual Parish meeting held on the 9th May 2016. 

 
The minutes of the last Annual Parish meeting were submitted for approval as a 
correct record. 

 
 RESOLVED: That the Minutes of the Annual Parish meeting held on the 9th May 

2016 are approved as a correct record. 
 
AM17/18/003 To receive reports from Community Organisations 
  
 There were no Community Organisations.   
 

AM17/18/004 To receive resolutions from Parishioners  
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 There were no Parishioners resolutions. 
 
AM17/18/005 An opportunity will be given for electors to ask questions at the meeting 

 

 A resident asked for an update on the local plan. It was noted that the Plan is in the 
last stages of consultation that ends on the 26th May. The Burnley Bridge site was 
included in the existing plan for industrial use. The Plan states that the highways at 
Junction 9 are not sufficient to take additional development. The proposal includes 
development on greenbelt land. Councillors Birbeck and Garrigan agreed to attend the 
drop-in session and report back. A visual impact assessment has been promised. 
Objections have been put against the industrial use as this would be over 
intensification. A guest speaker was suggested for the next Annual Parish Meeting. 

 

AM17/18/006 Date of next meeting 

 

 Date of the next Annual Parish meeting Monday 14th May 2018 at the Community 
Room, Ruskin Grove.  

 

 The meeting closed at 7:10pm and all present were thanked for attending. 


